
Memorandum
Item 10c

TO:  CCSD School Board Members
FROM:  Jackie Hanson, Superintendent
DATE:  March 20, 2025
SUBJECT:  Revised CCSD School Calendar 2024-2025 

McG Constructors needs access to our CEMS school site as soon as possible after school closes to 
begin the CEMS Rehabilitation Project.  With that said, CCSD proposes moving our School Close date 
from June 5th to June 3, 2025.  Given we would be eliminating two (2) student contact days, we will 
build in 2 in-service days, which count as student contact days, to meet the State’s 180-day calendar 
requirement.  

The additional in-service days will be individually site based with school principals providing the In-
service Agenda as needed to support building and department level needs.  Specific to CEMS Rehab 
Project areas, in-service days will be designed to reflect upon safety training with handling 
materials, developing organizational skills, and labeling/inventorying pupil instruction-related 
materials.  If time remains, staff may individually reflect on post-project school and classroom set-
ups, in an effort to ensure an excellent education for every student, every day.

Attached to this memo is CCSD’s Revised School Calendar for the 2024-2025 school year.  The new 
School Close and CCSD In-service dates are marked on this calendar for ease of reference.  CCSD Staff 
and CES, CMS, CHS Parents/Guardians were previously provided information regarding these proposed 
calendar changes.  If concerns exist regarding this proposal, none were relayed to CCSD as of the date 
noted on this memo.  

Suggested Motion:  Move to approve CCSD’s Revised School Calendar for the 2024-2025 school year 
as presented. 


